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SISD follows NSLP (Nation School Lunch program), SBP (School 
Breakfast Program) and FFVP (Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program). 

We are excited to share that this year, our district qualifies for Meals To You 
program – a Free Summer Meal delivery Program for kids 18 and under.  

That program is provided by Food Bank of Alaska. 

SISD is CEP (Community Eligibility Provision) school district, and ALL 
our students are eligible for this program. 

Process of applications has started on April 1st. The last day for applications 
will be April 30. One application for family is needed. If only one child is enrolled 
in our schools, all children of the family are eligible for this program and will 
receive the meals.  

Starting from June, Food Bank of Alaska will send boxes with shelf stable 
food that will include 5 breakfasts and 5 lunches for each child, WEEKLY TO 
FAMILY'S MAILING ADDRESSES. Breakfasts contain Grain, Fruit and Milk 
food items, and Lunches contain Meat/Meat Alternate, Grain, Vegetable, Fruit, and 
Milk shelf stable items. 

Last delivery will be at the end of August, before school starts. 

To get access for the application, ask your teacher for a flyer with QR-code 
or follow the link: https://foodbankofalaska.org/meals-to-you 


